Memo

Ian Baillie Primary School

September 16, 2009

Beth McCarthy

· Thank you to everyone who came to Parent Information Night. Below are a few highlights of the evening for those of you who were unable to attend.

· When parking at Ian Baillie, please use the lower parking lot. The parking lot directly in front of Ian Baillie belongs to District Office Staff. We are in the process of getting our sign repaired explaining to parents how the lower parking lot is set up. Essentially we do not want people parking around the outer edge of the parking. This area is designated for people who are dropping off their child and need to continue on their way out of the parking lot. Thank you so much for your cooperation in this matter. If you want to park and walk your child to the school, please park in the middle of the parking lot. 

· If at all possible we would greatly appreciate it if you could keep you child’s afterschool arrangements as simple as possible. I have spent many hours on the phone this past week making sure children are on the right bus and getting off at the right stop. Having more than one after school arrangement can be confusing to young children. I really appreciate your cooperation in this.
· Attached to this memo is a copy of the I Care Rules for you to post on your fridge and reinforce at home. These rules are taught at Ian Baillie in Mr. Lange’s You and Your World and Social Studies Program. 
· Please check out our web site at ianbaillie.nbed.nb.ca . We are trying to keep it current. If you miss a memo or permission slip, you should be able to go online and get it from our web site. 
· We have a child in Mr. McCallum’s grade two class who is allergic to chocolate. If your child is in that class we ask that you do not send any chocolate items in their lunch cans. 

· We are off to a terrific start at Ian Baillie. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school at 778-6076.

